JOE CATTELL, PE, PS

Geauga County Engineer

PRESS RELEASE
May 31th, 2017

Joe Cattell, PE, PS, Geauga County Engineer, announced
the start/continuance of construction on the following roads in Geauga County.

Roadway Construction Projects

e Kirtland Road in Chardon Township. Asphalt Resurfacing from the Lake County Line
to U.S. Route 6. Traffic will be maintained.

e Various Roads in Chester Township. Asphalt Resurfacing of Norton Drive, Barfield
Drive, Bardwell Drive, West Chester Trail and Sherman road from County Line Road to
Caves Road. Work is scheduled to begin on/about May 30™ and will last for
approximately 45 days. Traffic will be maintained.

e Chardon Windsor Road in Claridon and Huntsburg Townships. Asphalt Resurfacing
from State Route 608 to State Route 528. Traffic will be maintained.

e  Moss Woods Drive in Burton Township. Asphalt Resurfacing is scheduled to begin
on/about June 15" and will last for approximately 21 days. Traffic will be maintained.

e Various Roads in Newbury Township. Asphalt Resurfacing of Cross Creek Parkway
and Munn Road from Music Street north to SR 87 is scheduled to begin on/about June
24" and will last for approximately 21 days. Traffic will be maintained.

For further information regarding County Roadway Construction Projects,
Please call 440.279.1800 or
visit our website:
http://www.co.geauga.oh.us/Departments/Engineer/Projects.aspx
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